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Dart Valley u3a
To all Dart Valley u3a Members

Notice of the Annual General Meeting 2023
I write to give notice that the 2023 Annual General Meeting of Dart Valley U3A will take place on Thursday 8th June 2023 in the Flavel. Tea, coffee and biscuits from 9.45 a.m. with the AGM at 10.15 am. Followed by the talk:

The Preservation of Paddle Steamer ‘Kingswear Castle’ - Jeremy Gold
Jeremy will give us a brief history of the river Dart steamers including the acquisition of PS Kingswear Castle by the Paddle Steamer Preservation Society in 1967, its restoration and return to public passenger service on the River Medway and then return to the River Dart in 2013, and rebuild planned for the centenary in 2024.

The papers for the AGM meeting are attached and available on our website https://u3asites.org.uk/dartvalley/events.  
The existing Committee members are all offering to continue but we always welcome additional support and if any other member would also like to stand, please make yourself known to a member of the Committee by Wednesday 31st May 2023.
If you cannot make the meeting but want to ask a question or raise a point, please contact Howard by email on  howardokeeffe49@gmail.com  prior to the meeting.
Best wishes.
Peter Avis

Dart Valley U3A Secretary

